
COVID-19 Response Team Process 

Michael Langley – Coordinator
Brent Proctor – CCC Liaison
Blanche Claasen-Hoskins – Contact Tracing (Staff)
Dr. Tony Davidson– Org Health 
Sue Key – Contact and Reporting
Desleen Saffier - Cleaning
Bernard Soules – Quarantine coordinating
Dr. Memory Muturiki – Student Wellness Services 
(Students)

Report received from 
COVID-19 Helpline
Of possible cluster 

infection

Response team 
coordinator to 

contact the person 
who reported and 

get full details

Contacts to be called 
and advise given with 
regards to isolation/

testing (Where 
required)

Contacts List created 
with contact details?

Yes

Revert back to OHS 
or SWS for normal 

processes With 
regards to protocols 

to be followed

OHS or SWS to 
continue 

NO
More than 2 

Suspected cases 
at once

YES

Notify COVID-19 
Response team

Coordinator to
 ensure contact tracing 

is carried out
(Blanche Hoskins-

Claasen for Staff, PG & 
PDF – Memory 

Muturiki for 
Undergrads)

Is Closure for 
Cleaning Required?

End Cleaning 
ProcessNO

Area Shut Down for 24 
hours before P&S 
Cleaning Services 

Contacted and 
information about area 

given

YES

Is Security required 
to lock down the 

area?

Bernard Soules 
Contacted to assist with 

area closure
YES End Security Service

NO

Persons advised for 
self-isolation or to go 

nearest COVID-19 
facility for Testing as 

directed by the 
Occupational 

Health Services / 
Student Wellness 

Service

Response Team 
Coordinator to report 

case to 
1. NICD

2. HAWG (Dr. David 
Coetzee)

3. Org Health (Dr. Tony 
Davidson)

4. CCC Liaison (Brent 
Proctor)

NO

Are persons 
Critically ill?

Are Multiple 
Positive cases 

expected

YES

NO

Contact Local 
Emergency services to 

assist with further 
action / Quarantine 

area

YES



COVID-19 Symptoms or Positive Test Reporting 

Reporting Lines

Person to Notify 
the following 

person

Person Becomes 
COVID-19 

Symptomatic or 
reports COVID-19 

Positive test

Staff / Post 
Graduates / Post 
Doctoral Fellows

Undergrad 
Students Whilst 

on Campus
Students Whilst in 

Residence

Contact Faculty/
Department 

COVID-19 
Compliance 

officer

Contact Faculty/
Department 

COVID-19 
Compliance 

officer

Warden / RFO
Responsible for 

COVID-19

COVID-19 Compliance Officer 
to Call the UCT COVID-19 

Helpline to report
021 650 0999


